
GENERAL HISTORY  

  

Our programme has been disrupted by a number of factors not least the Platinum Jubilee bank holiday.  

As a result we have not been able to welcome the new members who signed up at the Enrolment Meeting 

in March.  The next meeting will not be until Thursday 1st September.  Details to be announced in due 

course. 

 

Our normal meeting time is the first Thursday in the month at 2.00 pm.  If you are interested please 

contact Malcolm (tel.35317) kimber@phonecoop.coop  

 


